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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
April 2010
Neighborhood Yard Sale
April 17, 2010  Saturday –
from 8:00 am – 2:00pm

The community yard sale will be advertised in the Florida Times Union and paid for by the civic association dues.  There will also be signs posted on Beach Blvd. at the entrance to the subdivision.  Also, you are encouraged to make colorful posters for your yard to attract attention.  
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Tips for a successful yard sale:
**To convince a man to stop at a yard sale, set out an old lawn mower or power tools out front in plain view of the road, and you'll get more business. It's also smart to set up a small table with nothing but "man-things" (jars full of screws and nails, electronic parts, tools and parts of tools, etc.). This gives the men something to immerse themselves in while the women find all the real treasures.
**Some sellers color code their items with little stickers and create a chart, example: all items will blue stickers are $.50, items with red stickers $1 and so on.

** If possible, invite a neighbor or friend to join you in your yard sale.  The more stuff you have available to sell the better. And having a lot of customers at a sale entices other people to stop too. 
FREE: MOVIE IN THE PARK

March 19, 2010 (Friday)   6:30 p.m.
There were approximately 65 men, women and children at this event.  The movie Wall-E was presented by the JaxParks staff and coordinated by Ms. Mercedes Parker.  As promised, popcorn and punch was provided.
Due to chilly weather, the movie was shown inside the community center.  If you have any questions or would like more information on movies go to www.coj.net, then in search box type in Movies In the Park.  Under Departments click on Calendar.  Also, Ms. Parker’s telephone no. is 255-7911.

(Thanks to Beachwood Apts. Mgr. for
assistance in printing this newsletter)
Two Crimes on March 29, 2010

On Monday, Mar. 29th a home on Marina Drive was burglarized.  Also, the same day a good neighbor called police to check on home on Starfish Avenue due to suspicious activity.  The police ultimately caught and arrested four teenagers for various crimes. 

Please keep watch and stay alert.  Thanks to the good neighbor who contacted the JSO. 

Twice-A-Week Watering in Effect 
As of Sunday, March 14, twice-a-week watering regulations are back in effect for Duval County.  The irrigation restrictions are designed to conserve water and encourage efficient water usage in all locations, including commercial and residential properties. The following guidelines apply March through November:  

· Wednesday and Saturday for residential landscape irrigation at addresses that end in an odd number or have no address 

· Thursday and Sunday for residential landscape irrigation at addresses that end in an even number 

· Tuesday and Friday for nonresidential landscape irrigation

Other components of the restrictions include:

· No irrigation is allowed between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m. 

· Irrigation is limited to ¾ inch of water per irrigation zone and to no more than one hour per irrigation zone on each day that irrigation occurs. 

For more information, visit www.coj.net and enter keyword “irrigation.” 

The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, April 20th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community
 Center, 11758 Marina Drive across
from basketball court
Everyone is invited to attend the meeting.   Your suggestions are always welcome.












